
Construction Notice

For information on construction activities  and schedule, contact the Purple Line at 240-424-5325  
To sign up to receive construction alerts via text message or email visit www.purplelinemd.com.

Issue Date: 01/14/2019

Please note that weather and unforeseen conditions may impact work schedule. 

Long-term Lane Closure on University Boulevard Westbound
 at the Intersection of Piney Branch Road

When: Beginning on or about February 14, 2020 

What: BBeginning or about February 14, 2020, crews will implement a long-term lane closure 
of the right turn lane from Piney Branch Rd. to University Blvd.  for utility work. Pedestrian 
access will be maintained.  Work can take place from 7 a.m. to 5 p. m. and 5 p.m. to 7 a.m. on 
weekdays and weekends. 

The closure can be viewed below:
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